OFFICE OF THE SPECIAL SERVICES DIRECTOR
Millburn Public Schools

INFORMATIONAL ITEM

October 18, 2010

To: Board of Education Members
From: Elizabeth Keefe
Subject: Special Services Report

The required annual Timely and Meaningful Consultation Meeting was held on
Thursday, October 14. Despite the publication of the meeting and direct invitations
to those involved, no one attended.

Under our Child Find services, we held another Early Childhood Screening on
October 13 for district residents, whose children have suspected developmental
delays.

As the district’s Homeless Liaison, [ will be meeting with a parent who is claiming
homeless status in our district for her three children.



